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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 8:36 AM
To: jonathangr23@yahoo.com; lacey.gutierrez@chsinc.com
Cc: Steve Magner; Vicki Sheffer; Joe Yannarelly; Christine Boulware; Clint Zane; Stephen Ubl; 

Nathan Bruhn; jackb@paynephalen.org; Joanna Zimny
Subject: Making Finding appealed Substantial Abatement for 698 Desoto Street

Good morning Mr. & Ms. Gutierrez, 
 
This is to inform you that there will be a Legislative Hearing on May 9, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to 
discuss the progress of your rehabilitation for the property above.   However, we received confirmation from Dept of 
Safety & Inspections staff that a code compliance certificate has been issued for the completion of the rehab on April 21, 
2023; therefore, the May 9th hearing is not necessary for you to attend.  We will send a resolution to go before City 
Council on May 24, 2023 to state that the nuisance is abated and the matter is closed.  
 
Any questions, let me know.   
 
Thank  you. 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


